Bridgend health board change to
‘strengthen regional partnership’

Health services for people in the Bridgend area are currently provided by
Abertawe Bro Morgannwg University Health Board (ABM), with accompanying
partnership structures in the delivery of social services across Western
Bay.

This creates a particular challenge for public services in Bridgend which are
increasingly working with others across the Cardiff Capital Region to deliver
economic growth and improvement in education.

The change announced today will align economic, education, health and social
services partnership arrangements for Bridgend County Borough firmly within
the Cardiff Capital Region.

Cabinet Secretary for Health and Social Services, Vaughan Gething said:

“In making this decision we recognise that people’s health needs
are best served by strong, integrated partnership arrangements. I
am grateful to the health boards for their continued engagement
throughout this process. I look forward to working with them and
others over the coming months to deliver the new partnership
arrangements, putting in place a strong foundation for sustaining
and improving public services.”

The Welsh Government will bring forward legislation to effect the health
board boundary change by April 2019 in due course.
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